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Yerevan, March 23, 1999

Mr. Y. Takagi
Director
Inter-Office Information Services

Dear Mr. Takagi,

According to your letter of March 5, 1999 Armenian Patent Office nominated the expert Mr.
Manvel Babayan, Director of Information Technologies Dpt., for work as a member of the
task force. You can contact him by:

Tel / Fax: (3742) 58 06 31, 56 11 26, 151 823

E-mail: patent@arminco.com

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Sarkis Khantardjian
President
Armenian Patent Office


